
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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APRIL 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
1ST - APRIL 2022 - 20TH APRIL 2022 – EASTER RAFFLE

We will be selling raffle tickets £2 per strip to win our beautiful Easter hamper
which is packed with chocolate and hand knitted chicks and rabbits. All money 

raised goes to the RSPCA.
W/C 11TH APRIL - DECORATE AN EGG COMPETITION

MONDAY 25TH APRIL - SCHOOL READINESS WORKSHOP
W/C 09TH MAY - PARENTS EVENING - 6.00PM - 8.00PM  

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING:
This month we have had lots to celebrate with pancake day and red nose day 
and the start of the sunny weather! We loved showing off our fantastic 
costumes for red nose day. We also got to meet Vincent from RSPCA who we 
were able to hand over a cheque from the fundraising we have done for 
£2350!! We are going to be arranging a trip to the local animal centre to learn 
more about the animals and how our money helps!
We have spent so much time outside in the warmer weather and have 
enjoyed using a new parachute for games, promoting a lot of physical play, 
and have begun getting our planters ready too! We have a new parent at the 
setting who owns his own allotment, and he will be coming along to take part 
in some planting activities and helping us to plant new fruit, vegetables, and 
herbs for us to use in nursery!
The children have also enjoyed learning sign language we have been 
learning good morning, and good afternoon, please and thank you, more, and 
farmers have started learning the first letter of their names. The children have 
taken to this really well and are now using them independently at mealtimes 
and in circle times! 
WHAT IS OUR NEXT FOCUS:
Following on from recycling week we have been able to collect a whole range 
of materials we can use for our home corners, and creative activities we are 
going to carry on a focus of recycling as a lot of the children have been 
asking brilliant questions of where this comes from? or how does this become 
a bottle? and we are going to explore the answers in more detail together!
We will be planting lots of new flowers and having another sunflower 
competition which I know the children will love bringing home again, please 
remember to share your photographs with us on parent zone!


